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Service of Praise - Sunday 19th May 2024 
The Abbey Church, Waltham Abbey, EN9 1XQ  

 
Dear Sir and Brother Knight, 
 
The Provincial Prior, Right Eminent Knight Alastair White, requests the pleasure of the company of you, 
your family and friends, at the Annual Provincial Service of Praise, to be held at The Abbey Church, Waltham 
Abbey, at 3p.m. on Sunday 19th May 2024 (congregation to be seated by 2.45 p.m.)  
 
The service will be followed by refreshments in the Church Hall, for those who have pre-booked, at a cost 
of £12.50 per person. Space is limited, so early booking is advised.  
 
N.B. Banners of the Province will process into the church under the direction of the Provincial Marshal 
followed by R.E. Provincial Prior and V.E. Provincial Sub-Prior and clergy. Brother Knights of the Province 
are requested to wear full KT regalia, with belt and frog, without sword. Directions and details of changing 
areas are shown overleaf. 

E. E. Kt. Rhys Madoc P.Gt.W. of R. 
Provincial Vice-Chancellor 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Provincial Priory of Hertfordshire 

 
Please complete and return this slip in all cases (so numbers can be ascertained), to E. Kt. Mark Trembling, 
Provincial Registrar, by first post on Friday 3rd May 2024. The Order of Service will be available on the day. 
 
Name:………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I will/will not* be attending the Service of Praise on Sunday 19th May 2024 
I will/will not* be requiring refreshments. 
I shall have……guests (names and any dietary requirements printed overleaf). 
 
Remittances made payable to 'Provincial Priory of Hertfordshire'  

I enclose a cheque for £……./I have made online payment* (details overleaf) 

Return to: E. Kt. Mark Trembling, 24 Forge End, St Albans, Herts,  AL2 3EQ 
 
E-mail: registrar@ktherts.com 
*Please delete as appropriate 

Provincial Vice-Chancellor 
E. Kt. Rhys Madoc P.Gt.W. of R. 

7 Marshals Drive 
St Albans 

Herts. AL1 4RB 
Tel: 07837 205443 

v-chan@ktherts.com 

Provincial Prior 
R.E. Kt. Alastair White  

55 Windmill Road 
Hemel Hempstead 
Herts. HP2 4BN 

Tel: 01442 405179 
alastair.white66@gmail.com 

 

Provincial Sub-Prior 
V.E. Kt. Michael Beaty P.Gt.Reg. 

Tsalta, 5 Cusworth Way 
Dunstable 

Beds. LU6 1UF 
Tel: 07909 983179 

mbeaty@ktherts.com 

mailto:v-chan@ktherts.com
mailto:scribee@tiscali.co.uk


 
 
Directions: 
 
There is ample car parking in Waltham Abbey Gardens. The Church Hall is situated on the footpath 
between the Abbey Church and Waltham Abbey Gardens. 
 
Due to building work due to commence around Easter, the main entrance will not be available this year - 
further details will be circulated nearer the event.  
 
Changing Arrangements: 
 
The R.E. Provincial Prior, Official Guests, and members of the Provincial Executive will change in the 
Vestry. 
 
Members of the R.E. Provincial Prior's Bodyguard will change in the area to the South of the Altar, outside 
the Verger's Office. 
 
All other Knights are to change in the Lady Chapel, situated to the North of the Altar. 
 
Accessibility: 
 
Please advise of any accessibility requirements. 
 
Online Payments 
 
Electronic Payments can be made to the following account: 
 
Barclays Bank 
Sort Code: 20-91-79 
A/C No: 70728144 
A/C Name: "Provincial Priory of Hertfordshire" 
 
Please use your SURNAME and "CHURCH" as the reference, and advise E Kt Mark Trempling that you 
have done so. 

 


